Spring 2nd Half Term 2025

Welcome to the second part of the Spring Term. Teachers have
briefly outlined the learning happening in their classroom over
the next half term. We hope you find it helpful.
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Year 5

In maths, we will be working on long multiplication and
short division. We will also be working on multiplying
fractions and finding fractions of amounts.

In English, we will continue reading the brilliant ‘“Twitch’ by
M.G Leonard. We will use the book as inspiration for our
woodland setting descriptions and will continue the nature
theme as we move on to some poetry work using the
beautifully illustrated anthology, ‘The Lost Words’.

In science, we will learn about the properties of solids,
liquids, and gases and investigate which materials make
the best thermal insulators and which materials are
magnetic. We will investigate how to separate materials
using separation methods such as filtering, sieving,
evaporation, and magnets.

In history, we will continue to learn about the Maya
civilisation, including where and when they lived, and how
their society was organised. We will learn about their
religious beliefs and their many Gods. We will learn about
Maya sport and their ball game, Pitz.

In RE, pupils will find out about parables from the Bible
and learn ways in which many Christians try to make the
world more like God’s Kingdom by challenging injustice in
their local area and around the world.

In PE, we will continue with our weekly swimming lessons.

In computing, we will start to create vector drawings. We
will learn how to use different drawing tools to help us to
create images. We will recognise that images in vector
drawings are created using shapes and lines, and each
element in the drawing is called an object.




